

## Grazebrook Primary School Lordship Road, London N16 0QP Telephone: 0208 802 4051

GBoffice@newwavefederation.co.uk Executive Headteacher: Mrs Michelle Thomas Headteacher: Ms Jess Hutchison





Tuesday 21st February 2017

Dear Parents / Carers,

## World Book Day

World Book Day takes place on **Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> March 2017** and we would like to invite you to join us in helping your child to make the most of this special occasion.

World Book Day celebrates the joy and value of books and reading, especially for children. To get them started on their reading journey, every child will receive a £1 World Book Day Token that can either be exchanged for one of the TEN special £1 World Book Day books or used to get £1 off any book costing £2.99 of more. You can find out more about this year's books at worldbookday.com/books or by visiting our local Stoke Newington Bookshop which will be participating in the celebrations.

To celebrate World Book Day at Grazebrook, we will be asking the children to come dressed as their favourite book character. They can come as anyone they want, 'Gangsta Granny', 'The Stick Man' or even 'Katniss Quiver' – the choice is theirs! For ideas of costumes you can make at home please visit: www.bookaid.org/support-us/world-book-day/.

Children will attend a special assembly and take part in lots of exciting book-related activities throughout the day.

Please do support us in making this a fun and exciting day!

Yours sincerely

Katie Beecroft

Assistant Headteacher

Lebecerost

